
 

S.R. 472 Safety Improvements 
from west of Minnesota Avenue 
to east of Minnesota Avenue 

Financial Project Identification (FPID) No.: 446558-1 

Project Description 
 

 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) proposes to enhance safety and improve operations 
at the intersection of State Road (S.R.) 472 and Minnesota Avenue in DeLand. The work is based on the 
findings of a roadway study in 2018. The proposed improvements include constructing a new directional 
median on S.R. 472 that would allow left turns onto Minnesota Avenue, but permit only right turns from 
Minnesota Avenue onto S.R. 472. A new U-turn opening is planned to be constructed west of the intersection, 
which will include wider pavement to accommodate larger vehicles. The new movement plans to have enough 
space for large vehicles to accelerate before entering travel lanes. The project also plans to add a new 
westbound right turn lane onto Minnesota Avenue. In addition to improvements and repaving, the outside lane 
will include audible pavement markings to alert veering drivers. 

Project Status and Estimated Costs* 

08-18-2021 

Design: Ongoing - completion spring 2022 $426,000 

Right of Way: Within existing — 

Construction: Funded -  fall 2022 $700,000 

Volusia County 

CFLRoads.com 

 
Megan Owens 

FDOT Project Manager 
386-943-5140 

Megan.Owens@dot.state.fl.us 

Contact: 

* subject to change 


